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Pilon, Janet

Subject: 1400 Baseline Road

From: Natalie Czerwinski

Sent: February 8, 2021 2:36 PM

To: DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>
Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: RE: 1400 Baseline Road

To whom it may concern

| am appalled at the inadequate Public Consultation in regards to a piece of land that directly impacts me. |l am
very opposed to City Council pushing this change in land use through on Feb 10™ knowing full well my neighbours and |
have been kept in the dark. | demand a Public Meeting for the community be held so we can voice our Issues/Concerns.

| need to mention the congestion of traffic that is already an issue for visitors and residents, let alone the
dangers and accidents that occur frequently, which impacts us the home owners as well as the daycare center. These
children and toddlers do not need more obstacles to put them at risk.

Sincerely,
Natalie Czerwinski, Lockport Way home owner

P.s. | wish to be sent all future correspondence with respect to 1400 Baseline Road, Stoney Creek, Ontario.



